CITY OF NEW ORLEANS
LAW DEPARTMENT
1300 PERDIDO STREET, 5™ FLOOR EAST
NEW ORLEANS, LOUISIANA 70112
TELEPHONLE: (504) 658-9800
TELECOPIER: (504) 658-9868

MITCHELL J. LANDRIEU SHARONDA R. WILLIAMS
MAYOR CITY ATTORNEY

October 2, 2015

VIA REGULAR MAIL
& CERTIFIED # 7003 0500 0003 6739 0968

Patrick Guidry
768 Filmore Avenue
New Orleans, LA 70124

Re: Armond Bennett et. al v. City of New Orleans, et. al.
U.S.D.C. No. 15-3087, Section “A-3”

Dear Mr. Guidry:

Please allow this letter to serve as notice that the City of New Orleans through the
Law Department has reviewed the allegations made against you in the above captioned
lawsuit, as well as the facts and circumstances surrounding same. As a result of this
review, it was determined that there exist potential conflicts of interest relative to the
above incident. Therefore, the City of New Orleans has determined that it will not engage
in your representation, nor will it satisfy any judgment recorded against you in the above
matter, due to conflicts that are present.

Accordingly, please be advised that you will need to seek counsel or answer the
above Complaint on your own behalf.

Please be further advised that you have twenty days from the date of service of
the Complaint to file an answer. If you do not answer, the Court may enter a default

judgment against you.

Sincerely,

a Williams
Assistant City Attorney
504-658-9800

AN EQUAL OPPORTUNITY EMPLOYER




